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Parent Newsletter - December 2018 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Just a very quick update for you all …… 

 

Attendance : As you know have a target of 97% which we must reach.  

 

Our attendance is currently 

 

96.7% 
 

A pleasing first term! Well done children. You are doing so very well – keep up the good 

work.  

 

 

Children in Need: We raised an amazing £230  For Children in 

Need this year. That is just a fantastic amount and every penny 

will ensure Haslam Park children and families’ generosity is 

recognised and appreciated. 

Safety of pupils after Friday Awards assembly: Please note children should be collected in 

the normal way after assembly, which is from the exterior playground doors and not 

through the entrance hall and office. As I am sure you understand, it is important that 

children do not leave the school early or without the knowledge of the class teacher. 

 

Passport application forms 

For a number of reasons, we wish to inform parents that we are unable to sign passports 

forms here at Haslam Park. This may well be reviewed in the future but at the moment we 

wish to concentrate on pupil learning. We apologise if this causes any inconvenience and 

we hope you understand. 

 

Bolton Hospice 

Our Christmas jumper day was a huge success with lots of children wearing their 

beautiful Christmas jumpers. Thank you for your donation of chocolate goodies. 

Remember these will be used at our Christmas Fayre to raise money for the hospice. Your 

support will be very much appreciated. Hope to see you there! 

 



Dates for your calendar: 
 

7.12.18 

 

Jolly Jumper day – Please bring a bar of 
chocolate for our Christmas Fayre tombola 
stall 

12.12.18 

 

Christmas Dinner Day 

13.12.18 

 

Christmas Fayre opens at 2.30 pm – 
Proceeds to Bolton Hospice/School Funds 

17.12.18 

 

KS1 Christmas Performance   

10.00 am and 2.00 pm 

18.12.18 

 

Reception Class Christmas Performance 
10 am 

19.12.18 

 

Christmas Party Day 

20.12.18 

 

Christmas Pantomime in School. 

21.12.18 

 

School closes for Christmas holidays 

at 2.30pm. 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our friends and families a very Merry 

Christmas and a happy new year. Lets hope 2019 brings much health and happiness in 

our community. 

 

See you all back in school on  

Tuesday 8th January 2019 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S.Charlton/L.Close 
Mrs. S. Charlton/Mrs. L. Close 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


